
CANADIAN 
OFFICE and   
PROFESSIONAL  
EMPLOYEES’ UNION - LOCAL 491  

Canadian Office and Professional Employees’ Union/Syndicat Canadien des Employées et Employés Professionnels et de Bureau 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
I am writing in regard to the difference in dates for our on-going Election of Table Officer positions. The 
Vote Link states a different date than the Election Call that went out. 
 
Please note we will be following the date on the Vote Link.  Therefore, the Election will close  
Friday December 1, 2017 @ 4:00pm EST. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Returning Officer 
COPE491 


